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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, congratulations
to the people of Croatia on the anniversary of your declaration of
independence this June 25.

The relationship between the United States and Croatia is strong, now
celebrating 25 years of diplomatic relations. Croatia is an active NATO Ally
and EU member, and we applaud Croatia’s contributions to transatlantic and
regional security.

The United States looks forward to deepening our enduring partnership with
the people of Croatia.
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